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The T.B.C.S. High School Committee has been formed by members of the Thunder Bay Christian 
School Society. The Committee believes that it is the responsibility of parents, to the best of their 
abilities, to raise their children in the fear of the Lord. The Committee believes that primary 
Christian schooling (JK -8) along with Christian high school (Grades 9 and 10) as proposed in 
2015/16 at T.B.C.S. is a wonderful opportunity for parents to complement what is taught at 
home and at Church. The struggles for our children’s minds and hearts in our post Christian 
society is real and we believe that the inclusion of 9-10 program as offered at T.B.C.S. is an 
opportunity for our children to continue in Christ-centered education. 
 
The T.B.C.S. High School Committee seeks the approval of the Board in order to actively 
promote the High School program on behalf of T.B.C.S. The promotion would include actively 
engaging existing parents and churches to consider the benefits of the high school program, 
assist in potential programming, and financial considerations. 
 
It is the Committee’s desire to work cooperatively within the existing Constitution and governing 
authority of T.B.C.S. so that as a community we can see a continuation of a complete JK-10 
program offered at T.B.C.S. for all of its children. 
 
Sincerely  
 
The Thunder Bay Christian High School Committee 
 


